
 

 

 

Seacoast Division NMRA Fall Event 

Saturday, November 4, 2023, 10:00am-

2:00pm 

                         Stratham Firehouse 

2 Winnicutt Rd., Stratham NH 

 

Handicap Accessible 

 

 
All NMRA members and people interested in becoming NMRA members are invited to the Fall Event of the 
Seacoast Division NMRA in Stratham, NH.  

 

We will be in person as well as on-line with ZOOM 

The Seacoast Division Fall 2023 Event will be held in person and also On-line 

with ZOOM at the Firehouse in Stratham NH.  There is ample on-site parking 

 

AGENDA 

 

       PRESIDENT’S OPENING REMARKS  – Glenn Mitchell will discuss    

                     Division happenings 

  

Cannonball Express Wrap-up – Tage Erickson and Glenn Mitchell 

will share photos and experiences from the 2023 NER Convention     

 

A UNIQUE LIFT BRIDGE - Mike Grahame will discuss the design,  

       construction and operation of his unique lift bridge.  He will also  

         offer an insight into his layout that will be open for tours after the  

         Event 

 

2025 NER CONVENTATION UPDATE – Convention Co-Chairs 

will announce the venue, dates and plans as we prepare to host the 2025 

Regional Convention 

 



 

 

            LUNCH -  bring your own – limited local availability 

 

DCC POWER -  THE SHORT ANSWER -  Chris Oliver will  

       discuss practical solutions for coping with short circuits to achieve   

         safe and reliable DCC operations 

 

 

          SHOW AND TELL - have something that you would like to show us, please  

                   bring it to the meeting and we will give you a few minutes to describe your   

                   efforts.  If you have any modeling questions for the group, please bring  

                   them , as well.  We have plenty of experts in attendance and we can   

                   certainly get you some answers to your questions. 

 

For Sale!:  There will be a table set up for any members that wish to buy/sell any surplus modeling items 

they may have.  If you have any model railroad related items (loco’s, rolling stock, buildings, etc.) that you 
don’t need and wish to sell, you are encouraged to bring them to the meeting.  Please put a tag on each 
item with your name and the asking price.  Maybe one of your fellow members might be interested! 

 

Layout Tour:    Mike Grahame has graciously agreed to open his layout to 
event attendees after the close.  His address and directions will be available at 
the meeting. 

 
Next Event: The Winter Event will take place January 6, 2024 

.   

www.seacoastnmra.org 


